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We have a fish bearing Creek (Domay Creek) in front of our property and a heron rookery in
back of our property with a unoccupied lot to the east of our property.  As of September of this
year the lot owners are going to start building a 2 story house on this lot.  On June 7th, Todd
Manning of Canadian Wildlife Services spoke to us saying there were 19 active nests in 2017.
He will be back to count the birds and nests in the next 2 weeks. 

We are hoping that Bylaw 500.426 will offer some protection for the wildlife in our area.

In the past variances have been granted with many objections in the neighbourhood. Hopefully
this bylaw will offer more protection for the wildlife in our district. 

Respective Submitted,

Terry & Cynthia Riglin 
5094 Seaview Dr.
Bowser, BC V0R 1G0
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